
Chakriya at phone number is 612-999-7287.  She left a voice mail regarding the sound level at 2383 
University Avenue West.  She’s working from home all day and has to pick up the phone.  She is 
concerned about the sound.   
 
From: "PEOV YOUSEDY" <+16129997287>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 12:27 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 11 seconds) 
 
You received a voice mail from "PEOV YOUSEDY". 

 

 

tel:+16129997287

